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I oppose these blatantly unconstitutional measures. The proposed measure will only 

harm law abiding citizens of Oregon. People like me who just want to defend 

ourselves or sport with modern commonly owned firearms. Magazine restrictions and 

permits to purchase harm the mother who carries to defend her children from evil, or 

a victim of sexual abuse, or victims of domestic violence. And statistics show that 

firearms used in crime aren’t obtained legally in the first place. All that these 

measures do is turn Oregonians into criminals. Oregon opposes 114 and hb3075. 

The 2nd amendment states “Shall not be infringed” as the last statement of the 

amendment. The founding fathers didn’t put that there as a suggestion. 


